
United Methodist Church (587-9544)                                                June 9, 2013 
North Rose, New York                                                                   Tithing Sunday 

*     *     *     *     * 
 PRELUDE                                “Praising God”                                    Tornquist  

 (Please pass the Fellowship Folders to those seated next to you.) 
(Large print bulletins & hymnals are available from the greeters.) 

(If you have difficulty hearing, small earphones receptors from the sound system 
are available from the sound board operator.)  

 LIFE IN THE CHURCH 
 CALL TO WORSHIP                                                                      Galatians 6: 9 
*PASSING OF THE PEACE  

 “Peace be with you.”  “And also with you.”  
(* invites all who are able to stand to praise God)   

*HYMNS OF PRAISE 
“Your Love Compels Me”   “Freely, Freely” 

 SILENT PRAYER/PRAYER BOX PLACED ON ALTAR 
 OPENING PRAYER 
 THE LORD’S PRAYER  (unison) 
 SCRIPTURE                             Malachi 3: 6-10                                         p. 830 
 TIME FOR YOUNG CHRISTIANS 
  (Afterwards, kids age 3-5th grade can go to Spring Sunday School.)   
*HYMN                        “We Give Thee But Thine Own”       
 SHARING OUR JOYS & PRAYER CONCERNS 
 MORNING PRAYER 
 RECEIVING OUR TITHES AND OFFERINGS 
 ANTHEM                                “Thou Art Holy”                                    Courtney 
 OFFERTORY PRAYER 
 MESSAGE                             “The Joy of Giving”                  
*HYMN                    “There Shall Be Showers of Blessing”                    
*PRAYER OF BLESSING   
*POSTLUDE                   “Turn Your Eyes Upon Jesus”                          Diemer   

*     *     *     *     * 
Our church web site is http://www.NorthRoseNYMethodist.com 

 



The Carillon will play on   
June 13 in memory of Ernest & Frances Fremouw 

June 14 in honor of Lucinda Collier 
June 15 in honor of the family of Ken & Kate Weiss 

 
We heartily welcome all visitors here this morning and hope you will return to 

worship with us again!  Please sign the guest book by the front door.  
Friendly NURSERY CARE for pre-school children is available anytime from 

10:30 to 11:30 a.m.   It is located downstairs at the east end of the building.  
Please keep the following people in your prayers during the coming week: 

Justin & Kim, Tegan Premo; Adam & Lisa Pruyne, Gianna, Ryan, Aiden.  
Next Sunday, June 16, will be Graduation Sunday, and we will be revealing 

the identities of all our “Guardian Angels.”  We hope the everyone who has 
been involved in this program, whether you are a college student or a guardian 
angel, will meet downstairs after church to talk to that special person.  Feel free 
to contact Jan McDorman at 209-3052, jmcdorman@nrwcs.org with any 
questions.  
 Next Sunday, June 16, we will take a special offering for Higher Education.  
This offering helps to provide scholarships to United Methodist-related schools 
and to provide loans to students who attend non-United Methodist-related 
schools.  

The High School Baccalaureate will be held next Sunday, June 16, at 7 p.m. at 
the NR-W High School auditorium.  This is a worship service planned by the 
high school seniors for the graduating class, their families, their teachers & 
coaches, and the whole community.  The recipients of the Christian Life Award, 
sponsored by the Council of Churches, will be recognized at this time.  
Afterwards, everyone is invited to a dessert reception and time of fellowship.  
Everyone is welcome!  Please come and support our young adults in this service 
of celebration of God’s blessings during their high school years.  

Camp Casowasco Open House! Here’s a great possibility for a family trip, 
which gives you a chance to enjoy our beautiful church camp: Open House will 
be held next Sun., June 16, 2-7 p.m.  The Open House is free—everyone is 
invited to attend.  Chicken BBQ available for $9 adult ticket, $6 child (ages 4-



12) ticket; 3 & under, free (call 315-364-8756 for meal reservations).  For more 
information or directions, contact Shannon LaClair (573-4196)  
  Godspell will be held here at North Rose UMC, on Fri. July  12 & Sat. July 
13 at 7 p.m., and Sun. July 14 at 2 p.m.! Tickets are now available (suggested 
donation $8). For more information, contact Danielle Teeple, 585-734-0591  
daniteeple@gmail.com. 

The annual UMW picnic will be a week from Tuesday (June 18) at 5:30 p.m.  
It will be held at the home of Lucy Smith, 9404 Ridge Rd.  This is also a dish to 
pass supper.  Please also bring a lawn chair.   

Pastor Dan will host the Church Musician Appreciation Dinner again this year 
for church musicians and their spouses.  Lasagna and all the trimmings are on 
the menu for Thurs., June 20 at 6:00 p.m. at the parsonage (10382 Clinton 
Ave.).  RSVP to Pastor Dan (587-9544, NRumcOfficeAsst@rochester.rr.com) 
by Sun., June 16.  
 Organ Recital at NRUMC on Sunday, June 30, at 7:00 p.m., organist Jayson 
Keeton will present a recital of music by American composers here at North 
Rose United Methodist Church.  Admission is free, and a free-will offering will 
be taken.  Included in the recital will be music by Aaron Copland, Samuel 
Barber, and Gordon Young, as well as music by Gustav Blessner, who was an 
organist and composer in Canandaigua, NY in the late 1860’s. 

 Please note that we have new dates for Vacation Bible School, they are 
Sunday, July 21 through Thursday, July 25, 6-8 p.m.  There will be lots of 
exciting activities for kids (age 3 through elementary school), and also a group 
for parents who would like to join us!  Our theme, “Everywhere Fun Fair”  
will focus on amazing Bible stories.  Please contact Danielle Teeple, 
daniteeple@gmail.com, 585-734-0591, for information or if you would be 
interested in helping!  

New Summer Worship Time! At the last Church Council, the decision was 
made to have a slightly altered, NEW TIME, for summer worship. From July 7 
through Labor Day Sunday, September 1, the worship service will be at 10 a.m. 
 (This will include the Lake Bluff Service, which is now scheduled for August 
25.) On Sun. Sept. 8, we will then resume our normal worship & Sunday School 
schedule, with Youth/Adult Sunday School at 9:15  and worship at 10:30 a.m.  



 Women of Faith Weekend!  The Women of Faith organization has changed 
their company structure and the woman, that had been employed by the parent 
organization, who took care of all group sales and booking, has since lost her 
job (please pray for her, Kim Howell). Due to this fact, in order to attend the 
Women of Faith weekend this coming September 15-16th, tickets need to be 
purchased IN FULL, through the Blue Cross Arena Box office.  There will be 
no free or discounted tickets this year. Please EMAIL Danielle, if you would 
still like to attend, and we can try to purchase seats within the same area.  
daniteeple@gmail.com 
Today – 11:30 a.m. Fellowship Time  
Monday – 6:00-9:00 p.m. “Godspell” 
                 No Adult Handbell Rehearsal  
Wednesday – 6:00-9:00 p.m. “Godspell”  
Thursday – 7:00 p.m. Chancel Choir Rehearsal  
Friday – 9:00 a.m. July/August Newsletter Deadline  
Saturday – 9:00 a.m. Choir Rehearsal 
     9:20 a.m. “Godspell” Presentation at Lyons Farmers Market 
    10:00 a.m. Funeral Service for Charlie Castor 
                        Reception following at NRUMC  
Sun. June 16 – Father’s Day; Graduation Sunday; Guardian Angels 
                             Revealed; Higher Education Special Offering 
    9:15 a.m.  Adult Sunday School 
    10:30 a.m. Worship: “A Wise & Discerning Mind” 1 Kings 3: 3-14 
                        Spring Sunday School 
    11:30 a.m. Fellowship Time: Reception for Graduates 
    7:00 p.m. Baccalaureate at High School  
Mon. June 17 – 6:00-9:00 p.m. “Godspell” 
                         7:00 p.m. Adult Handbell Rehearsal  
Tues. June 18 – 5:30 p.m. UMW Picnic at Lucy Smith’s Home  

*     *     *     *     * 
Pastor: Rev. Dan Corretore                     Pastor's Office Assistant: Melissa Taber 
Organist:  Jan McDorman                               Organist Emerita: Lorraine Wilson 



Chancel & Bell Choir Director: Lucy Smith 
Hymn Handbells & Jr. Choir Director: Lucinda Collier 

Accompanist: Kim Dobbin                                      Church Secretary: Mary Anjo 
Counters: Kathy Barnes, Donna Collins                       Projectionist: Haley Taber 
Head Usher: Scotty Martin                                     Sound: Deb Phillips 

Visiting Ministry Coordinators: Carol Agnew & Gloria Petrosino 
Lay Reader: Deb Phillips                                                     Greeter: Carol Agnew 
Custodian: Brad Caves                                                 Nursery: Janet Clingerman 
Child/Youth Support: Roxie Walker                         Announcements: Mary Anjo  

*     *     *     *     * 
FAITH HOME:  Each week we list an activity that you can enjoy as a family 
to help us all grow in faith.  Who could your family reach out to for Father’s 
Day—someone whose day you could brighten? 


